
 

OFGS Autumn Meeting 2017  
 
The meeting was held in absolutely brilliant windless, sunny, warm conditions on Friday, 22nd 
September at Aldeburgh Golf Club. We were looked after superbly as usual by the host club and 
enjoyed playing on an excellent course in superb condition. 
 
We were delighted that Nick Gandy, Director of Sport at The College, could join us to play 36 holes. We 
were also pleased to welcome recent leaver, Harvey Finbow, an Aldeburgh member, who played in the 
morning, had lunch and then had to return for duty at Brandeston where he is working in his gap year. 
As a low handicapper it is hoped that he will be able to play in the Hewitt and Grafton scratch teams and 
certainly bring the average age down! Ben Swinburn and Harry Dorber, other recent leavers and good 
players, have also played for OFGS this Autumn, so the future is looking promising. 
 
Once again, the scoring was good, particularly by the Aldeburgh members amongst us! 
 
The results are shown below –         Points 
 
Coronation Cup (best overall)    Robin Anderton   37acb   
 
Le May Cup (scratch)    Jonny Newton    34   
 
2nd Div 1     Martin Lamb    37 
            
1st Div 2     Colin Wigg    32   
        
2nd Div 2     Andrew Wright   29   
            
Foursomes 1st     John Ellerby & Hugh Curle  30 
           
Foursomes 2nd    Martin Lamb & James Brocks  29   

            
Lamb Trophy (best combined Div 1)  Jonny Newton    78   
          
Howard-Smith Cup (best combined Div 2) Colin Wigg    62   
       
Mayhew/Sneath Salver (9 holes)  Norman Porter   18 
 
Stokes Tankard    Chris Milner-Moore      
     
 
We look forward to returning to Aldeburgh on Friday, 21st September next year. 

 
Pictured below L-R, Jonny Newton, Norman Porter, Colin Wigg, Robin Anderton and Chris Milner-Moore 
with their trophies after the prize giving. 

 

 

 



 

 
 
Below L-R, Mike Schneidau, Jonny Newton, Nick Gandy (Director of Sport at the College) and John 
Ellerby before their afternoon round. 


